
 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Can you believe that we have reached the end of Spring term one already? It has been a very busy half term and I’m sure the children and staff are looking forward to a well-earned rest 

next week. Thank you to all of you for attending our candle times and coffee mornings. We hope to see a lot more of you next half term when we will host our SEND, Alliance and Internet 

Safety cafes.  

Updates for Spring Term 2 

Homework: 

We are going to move away from the half termly menus and children will bring home a CGP targeted question book in either Maths, Comprehension or Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling. 

The teachers will set tasks for the children to complete at home which will be linked directly to what they are learning in class.  

Years 3, 4 and 5: 

This week, the children in Year 3, 4 and 5 have come together to work collaboratively in some of the foundation subjects eg, History. This has been a huge success and we will be 

exploring this further in the next half term. The children have loved being together and the working buzz in the classrooms has been amazing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance 

Please make sure that your child attends school. Each week, the class with the best 

attendance receives some money to put into their class piggy banks. The table shows 

class attendance since September 2023. 

Whole school attendance is 92.48% 

Our target is 96%. Well done to Years 4 and 6. 

Reception 92.55% 

Year 1 94.81% 

Year 2 95.32% 

Year 3 94.05% 

Year 4 96.97% 

Year 5 95.8% 

Year 6 96.06% 

 

Happy Birthday – January and February Birthdays 

Aram I                                   Mia L                           Penny M 

Archie C                                Sophia G                      Lucas P 

John-Robert M                      Leo R                           Penelope S 

Noah M                                  Thomas W                   Jacob P 

Amelia D                                Amelia K                      Charlotte A 

Destiny B                               Bella A                        Rakaya J     

Ellie B                                    Britney P                     Ivy G 

Hollie P                                  Reuben T                     Lottie M 

                                                     



 

Diary Dates – Spring 2 

 

Candle Time and Mass dates and times for Spring Term 2 

 

Mass times 

EYFS and KS1 KS2 

22nd February  29th February 

7th March  14th March 

21st March   

 

Have a wonderful half term, I will look forward to seeing you all on Monday 19th February. 

God Bless, 

Mrs L. H. Flaherty 

Date Event 

Monday 19th February – 3.15 SEND coffee afternoon for parents and carers 

Monday 26th February – 9.15 Internet Safety coffee morning for parents and 
carers. 

Friday 1st March – 9.15 Alliance Coffee Morning for parents and carers 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day – children to dress up as their 
favourite book character 

Friday 8th March Aladdin Trip 

Monday 11th March Careers Week 

12th and 13th March Mini Medics and First Aid Friends 

8th – 17th March British Science week 

Thursday - 21st March World Poetry Day 

Friday - 22nd March World Water Day 

Candle time 

Year 3 23rd February 

Year 4 1st March 

Year 5 8th March 

Year 6 15th March 

A huge congratulations on the birth of Miss Spindloe’s 

beautiful baby boy. 

Ted Walter Parker was born on the 9th December, 

weighing 7 pounds 13 ounces. Perfect 😊                                                   

 


